Dear Dr. Schmiesing, Ms. Esser, and Celina City School Board Members:

I am writing to inform you of my resignation from Mercer County Head Start, providing a two-week notice with a final day of June 10^{th} . I have enjoyed the past $13\frac{1}{2}$ years and partially attribute the blessing of my new venture to my experience with this agency and school district.

Dr. Ken, thank you for your positive outlook and involvement in this agency, school, and community. I've always respected your willingness to extend appreciation and share kind words with staff, and specifically with me. Being recognized for effort is a powerful motivator.

Amy, in my short time working with you I have learned more about my own position and the planning process for making big changes. I wish you the best in future plans and making changes reality.

School Board Members, I appreciate your time and effort in conducting school business. At the end of the day, our responsibilities are about the children and families ~ it's clear in my involvement over the years that our school board and staff recognize this and work towards serving the Celina community.

I am proud that I've had the opportunity to serve my home school and community and plan to remain involved in supporting Celina and Mercer County.

Sincerely,

Michelle L. Self